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About The Dublin CIGRE Symposium 
The symposium will focus on the experience that 
experts from around the globe have gained 
deploying new techniques, technologies, 
concepts and citizen involvement in all aspects of 
Power and Market Systems. This holistic 
assessment of the Power System of the future 
will include lessons learned from these practical 
experiences.   More information including the 
Call for Papers can be found at 
www.cigredublin2017.net/call-for-papers/  
 
Programme 
The main symposium sessions will take place on 
Wednesday 31

st
 May & Thursday 1

st
 June.  A half 

day tutorial session will be held on the afternoon 
of Tuesday 30

th
 May and a technical visit will 

take place on Friday 2
nd

 June.   

More Information  
Please visit our website for more information 
www.cigredublin2017.com 

Student Participation 
The symposium is focussed on new innovations 
deployed in power & market systems today.  
To provide an opportunity for students in full 
time education to share their research on any 
of the main topics, a dedicated poster session 
will be run in parallel with the symposium.   Up 
to 16 papers will be chosen from students 
around the world to participate in the poster 
session.  The successful lead authors will 
receive FREE REGISTRATION for the 
Symposium.    
 
To avail of this opportunity, students must be 
members of CIGRE.  Student membership of 
CIGRE is FREE.  Please contact your local 
National Committee for more information.  For 
students in Ireland the local committee can be 
contacted via the website www.cigreireland.ie  
 
Furthermore all students in full time education 
who register for the conference will receive a 
20% discount on registration fees 
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